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Dear brothers and sisters, 

 

Good morning! 

 

There will be a Family day and Blessing event happening in Good Shepherd Presbyterian Church in 

Yonkers today after service. 

 

The church service will start at 2 pm and the Blessing will follow the service afterwards. 

 

If anyone is interested to come and observe the service, especially those who would like to hold the 

blessing event in the church, please contact either Kanae Holt (914-844-5163 or kanaeholt@ yahoo,com) 

or Yiru Sugihara (914-357-1407 or yirusugi@ gmail,com) 

 

The church is currently using a small school since the original building is under construction. The address 

is 29 Chestnut Street Yonkers, NY 10701, please come to this address. This is a Bilingual primarily 

Spanish speaking congregation with English Translation. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Kone 


